

From: Jacob Zimmerman
To: Burkhart, Lawrence; Sands, Stephen; Strosnider, Jack; Zwolinski, John] NRR
Date: 12/4/01 10:42AM
Subject: Re: For your information, Carol O'Claire of the Ohio Emergency Management Agency (OEMA), called yesterday

This should all be documented in a Bulletin 2001-01 closeout letter. This letter should be issued as soon as we have made our final decision based on the documented information FENOC provided on November 30, 2001.

Jake

>>> Stephen Sands 12/04/01 09:59AM >>>

For your information, Carol O'Claire of the Ohio Emergency Management Agency (OEMA), called yesterday afternoon regarding Davis-Besse. Apparently, the Governor's office called OEMA and asked questions stemming from a number of local newspapers running stories today about a potential plant outage. As a result, Allen Hiser and Doug Pickett spoke with her and answered a number of basic questions. Regarding a final decision, they told her that the staff expects to review the licensee's letter of November 30 and make our decision known within approximately a week.

I know we do not usually send a letter acknowledging a licensee's RAI response, however due to the visibility of this particular issue and Davis-Besse, is this something we should consider? Possibly a letter noting their response and the proposed shutdown date. The licensee has also asked if the NRC was planning on sending a letter. Please let me know.

Thanks,
Stephen

CC: Bajwa, Satwant; Mendiola, Anthony

B-182